
 
 

Call for Entry 
 
The Center for Liturgical Art (CLA) is seeking qualified applicants to apply for their Fellowship 
program. The Fellowship program will be offered during the summer of 2018 and is open to 
recent graduates seeking to advance their abilities as liturgical artists. The selected Fellow will 
spend approximately four hours each weekday under the assistance and guidance of CLA staff 
working on a project the Fellow have proposed and for which the Fellow has secured funding. 
An additional four hours each day will be spent working on CLA projects in order to gain a wider 
range of experience and technical skills. The position includes full time pay and housing for the 
duration of the project.  
 
Qualified candidates will exemplify the following: 

• A strong understanding of theological principles and their impact on aesthetics 

• A prolific body of artist accomplishments 

• A self-starter with a teachable disposition 

• A desire to serve the Church 
 
Through this position the fellow is expected to: 

• Successfully complete their first major commission; 

• Receive full time pay and housing for the duration of the project; 

• Be allowed studio space for personal development; 

• Build lasting network connections; and 

• Gain valuable experience while utilizing and honing skills learned in their undergraduate 
studies and by developing new skills learned from artists at The CLA. 

Individuals interested in applying for the Fellowship are encouraged to gather and submit the 
following documents: 

• Personal Résumé 

• Bio/Artist Statement 

• Letter of Intent  

• Letter of Recommendation – from an appropriate individual with credentials in the Arts 
and/or the Church.  

• Project Proposal – project proposals should detail the commission the applicant seeks to 
undertake, the assent of the commissioning body, a rough timeline of completion, and 
an estimate of material costs to be covered by the commissioning body.  

Applications will be accepted through the end of March, 2018. Please submit all documents by 
email to Evan.Balleweg@cune.edu. The Fellowship will be awarded on April 13, 2018. 


